July 30, 2014

Mr. Steven King

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P.O.Box 47259

Olympia, WA.

98504-7250

RE: Tariff revision, and application to extend additional drop off and pick up locations for passengers
originating in Wenatchee. BML Investments, LLC d/b/a Wenatchee Valley Shuttle Certificate Number C-
64605.

Dear Mr. King:

The company has all of the necessary parts to complete this application and extension, and submit it for
review. Should you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 630-2745

Sincerely,

Monique Lott/CEO
Wenatchee Valley Shuttle
824 N. Lyle Ave.

East Wenatchee, WA.
98802



